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Interpretation of labor laws 
in Puerto Rico  
 
May 17, 2019 
 

The Puerto Rico Department of Labor and Human Resources (DTRH) has issued the 
first edition of “Guidelines for the Interpretation of Labor Law in Puerto Rico”. 
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The purpose of these guidelines is to inform the position of the (DTRH) regarding several laws 
that regulate the employment in the private sector in Puerto Rico, expressed in a briefly, 
clearly and simply manner.  
 
This first edition of the Guidelines is particularly necessary in view of the amendments 
introduced by Law 4-2017, Law on Labor Transformation and Flexibility Puerto Rico (Law 4-
2017), 
 
For additional information, call 787-754-5818 ext. 3510/3545 or visit any of the Puerto Rico 
Department of Labor and Human Resources Regional Offices. 
 
Link- 
Employers Portal - 
https://www.trabajo.pr.gov/docs/Boletines/Guias_Legislacion_Laboral.pdf 
 
 

At Kevane Grant Thornton we provide our clients with 
personalized attention, valuable advice and 
recommendations, tailored solutions and direct access to 
technical experts to help clients resolve issues and identify 
opportunities. 
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DISCLAIMER:  This update and its content do not constitute advice.  Clients should not act solely on the basis 
of the material contained in this publication. It is intended for information purposes only and should not be 
regarded as specific advice.  In addition, advice from proper consultant should be obtained prior to taking 
action on any issue dealt with this update.  
 
© 2019 Kevane Grant Thornton LLP All rights reserved. Kevane Grant Thornton LLP is a member firm of Grant 
Thornton International Ltd (GTIL).  GTIL and the member firms are not a worldwide partnership. Services are 
delivered by the member firms.  GTIL and its member firms are not agents of, and do not obligate, one another 
and are not liable for one another’s acts or omissions.  Please visit www.grantthornton.pr for further details.   
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